
All Saints’ Church Dedworth                                            Bulletin:   Sunday 19th May 2019 

Gardening days We need your help – even just pop in for 

half an hour. Come and join our friendly 

gardening team to tidy up the grounds, 

trim hedges, weed, smarten the flower 

beds, put in new plants, eat the nice 

snacks on offer and have fun! 

Saturday 1st June 09:30 am–1:00 pm 

Wed.     5th June 09:30 am– 12:30pm     

Tasty pastries, snacks and drink 

provided! Please bring your own 

tools (and take them away 

afterwards!) 

Film Club The next film night is Fantastic Beasts – The Crimes of Grindelwald, the second 

of the trilogy on Friday May 31st May at 7:30pm. For only a suggested minimum 

donation of £5 enjoy a great film plus good company and a very tasty snack and 

a glass or two of wine! 

Big Church Day Out A large contingent from our church are going Saturday May 25th Please speak to 

Michelle Sturgeon for further details 

Emergency Food Bank Alan Gass has asked for more of the following: Tinned fruit, evaporated milk, 

bottles of squash, jam, tinned vegetables, coffee, bags of multi-pack sweets, 

sugar 

Bible Classes Bible classes will run on Tuesdays starting shortly (one during the day and one in 

the evening) – see Sue Morgan and another will run on Thursday during the day 

– see Reverend Nigel 

Safeguarding  It is compulsory for everyone who is in a serving role in the church with contact 

with the vulnerable and young people to have short course on safeguarding, 

followed by an online quiz. Please speak to Jackie Wiggins, our Safeguarding 

Officer or one of the churchwardens for details of the online quiz. We are 

planning to complete these for the church by Friday 31st May 

Tokens We have started to provide some tokens for giving at collection time.  These are 

for those of us who make payments to the church by electronic banking (eg. 

Standing Orders, Direct Debits, etc).  Some of us feel a bit embarrassed when it 

comes to collection time - tokens are designed to solve this.  Please pick up a 

token on arrival and later put it into the collection plate as that goes round.  

Hopefully it will help us all to feel better about our giving and demonstrate to 

others that yes we do give but not via the envelopes or cash which are the other 

more visible alternatives. 

Homeless/Night Shelter We are still running the Night Shelter but not overnight with dinner, games and 

entertainment every Thursday evening at All Saints. Speak to Nigel, Lisa or 

Andrea for further details of how to help.  

Website Owing to various IT issues we are no longer using allsaintschurchdedworth.co.uk. 

Please use allsaintschurchdedworth.com instead. Note that the design has been 

changed! Any feedback welcomed. To contact the church by email please now 

use contact@allsaintschurchdedworth.com. Apologies for any inconvenience 
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